Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 2:02 PM

To: Brandt, Katherine

Cc: TimBishop@chevron.com

Subject: Re: RO231/321/484 Harrison Street Co-mingled Plume
Katherine,

Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of a Remedial Action Plan for the case referenced above is extended
to April 18, 2014.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 10, 2014, at 12:29 PM, "Brandt, Katherine" <Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com> wrote:

Jerry,

As we discussed on the phone today, ARCADIS and Chevron requests a 30 day extension for the
Remedial Action Plan due March 18, 2014.

Thank you

Kathy

Katherine Brandt, P.G. | Geologist, Certified Project Manager |
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ARCADIS, Imagine the result
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